Foundation Homework
Thursday 7th November 2019

We have had a lovely first week back after the Autumn Half-Term. This week we have been learning about Diwali, all of the children have thoroughly enjoyed themselves this week and truly embraced this celebration. We have enjoyed various different activities throughout the week, including:
· Enjoyed making diva lamps out of salt dough, then lighting them and having our very own Diwali celebration.
· Written cards to one another. 
· Explored shape by making different objects, including fireworks.
· Enjoyed making things within the mud kitchen to serve within our Indian restaurant outside.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For homework this week, we would like your child to draw a picture of their half-term holidays. We would also like it if your child was to annotate their drawing, using initial sounds, CVC words, or simple sentences. With a large emphasis upon correct letter formation and controlling the size of their writing. 
If you do have any questions, concerns or comments please don’t hesitate to see any of the staff and we will help and support in any way we can! 

Thank you for your continued support.
Foundation 2 Team
